
From: Lauren Burdette <Lauren.Burdette@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, March 27, 2023 11:56 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Travel Approval for 3rd party payment (March 12) 
 
Hi Steve,  
 
I wanted to confirm that I traveled to Turin, Italy for the German Marshall Fund “GMF” Cities learning 
exchange around racial segregation. GMF paid for the cost of travel, including flight, hotel, in-country 
transit and food.  
 
Please let me know if you need anything additional! 
 
Best, 
Lauren 
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